
 
 

 
 
 
 
July 9, 2015 

 
To:       All Faculty and Staff 
 
 
Cenergistic Energy Analysis has Begun 
 

 
Meet Jacqueline Hall. Jacqueline is now working as the Energy 
Specialist for the Grossmont-Cuyamaca Community College 
District Energy Conservation Program through her employer, 
Cenergistic.  
 
You will see her in and out of buildings on the Grossmont and 
Cuyamaca College campuses, analyzing the schools’ data 
consumption and implementing strategies for savings. Jacqueline 
has a background in environmental policy, energy auditing and 
building science, and energy efficiency program implementation.  
 

Please do not hesitate to say hello if you see her on campus, or to contact her directly 
with any questions about or suggestions for conservation! Jacqueline is based at the 
District Facilities Planning trailer at Grossmont College.  
Her  email address is jacqueline.hall@gcccd.edu and her extension is 619-644-7762. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sue Rearic 
Vice Chancellor-Business Services 
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